WRITTEN QUESTION E-2366/10
by Stawomir Witold Nitras (PPE)
to the Commission

Subject: Further information on the granting of State aid to the 'Police' chemical company

With reference to the reply of Joaquin Almunia, Member of the Commission, on behalf of the
Commission to the question by a group of MEPs concerning the granting of State aid to the ‘Police’
chemical company S.A. by the Industrial Development Agency S.A. of 15 March 2009 (E-0764/10)
and the letter from Adam Leszkiewicz, Undersecretary of State in the Polish Ministry of Finance, of
12 March 2010, would the Commission state how the procedure of granting State aid to the ‘Police’
chemical company will continue, when it will be completed and when the funds can be disbursed?
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